FALLBROOK PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

DISTRICT OFFICE BOARDROOM
MONDAY, MARCH 26, 2018 990 E MISSION RD, FALLBROOK, CA 92028
BEGIN: 4:00 PM PHONE: (760) 728-1125

_—— -

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing, pursuant to Government
Code section 56824.12, will be held by the Board of Directors of the Fallbrook Public
Utility District (FPUD) on Monday, March 26, 2018 at 4:00 pm in the District Office
Boardroom located at 990 East Mission Road, Fallbrook, California.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider adoption of a Resolution of
Application seeking approval from the San Diego Local Area Formation Commission to
expand FPUD's latent sewer powers. The proposed expansion of latent sewer powers
consists of: a proposed annexation of 0.56 acres adjacent to Winter Haven Rd and
Hummingbird Hill Lane into the District Sewer Service Area.

At the Public Hearing, any affected local agency, affected county, or any
interested person wishing to appear at the hearing shall be given an opportunity to
provide oral or written testimony on the Resolution of Application. The draft Resolution
is posted on the FPUD web site at www.fpud.com; a hard copy may be obtained by
calling the Board Secretary at (760) 728-1125.
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Kelly Laughlin ()
Acting Secretary, Board of Directors
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